

vivian choi <vivianchoi33@gmail.com>

Letter of Recommendation

Ovidiu Gorjanu < gmail.com>

Sun, Sep 11, 2011 at 10:33 PM

To: vchoi@sutton.com

Dear Vivian,

We are writing this letter to express our gratitude in helping us purchase an outstanding single family home property in Surrey and sell our house in Richmond.

This is the second time when you represented us in the purchase of a house.

Thank you for convincing us to be patient and wait over 3 months for securing us the best possible offer under the given market situation. Also, thank you for your patience as well in our common search for a home.

We know you have been working unusual hours to make us happy and we are grateful for your dedication and professionalism. Yours Friends,

Ovidiu & Mirela Gorjanu